
Join the Holocaust, Genocide, and Human Rights Project for its

12th annual Voices of Vigilance Program

A Lesson Yet to Be Learned 
featuring Paul Rusesabagina, the real-life hero of Hotel Rwanda

Wednesday, March 6, 2019
7:00 p.m. 
Theatre, Robin and Tim Wentworth Arts Building (Building 4) 
MCC’s Brighton Campus, 1000 East Henrietta Road, Rochester
Parking available in Lot F
Tickets: $5 with MCC ID; $10 general public
Tickets available at www.monroecctickets.com 

Hotel Rwanda film showings scheduled on February 26 and 27 
at MCC’s Brighton and Downtown campuses, respectively. 
Film showings are free and open to the public. 
For more information, please visit 
www.monroecc.edu/go/holocaust. 

In 1994, Paul Rusesabagina (pictured at left) used his 
charm and sales skills to save 1,268 lives during the 
Rwandan genocide. Under his leadership, the Hotel 
des Mille Collines became the only public place where 
people were safe. Paul’s story has been told in the 
film Hotel Rwanda and his autobiography An Ordinary 
Man. In March, he will share his story at Monroe 
Community College. 
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